Government of South Australia

OurRef: 27121257
27/2/258

Primary Industries and Resources SA

Mr John Doughty

Managing Director

Rawson Resources Limited

PO Box 1868

ROYAL EXCHANGE NSW 1225

Dear John
PETROLEUM EXPLORATION LICENCES - PEL 154 and PEL 155

I refer to your letter received 24 July 2006, following our meeting during which we discussed your
request to extend the time in which to lodge the Year 3 annual reports for exploration licences
PEL 154 and PEL 155.

As the Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources Development, pursuant to s.134(1) of the
Petroleum Act 2000, | hereby grant an extension of time by which the Year 3 annual reports for
PEL 154 and PEL 155 should be lodged, to 30 November 2006.

Should you have any queries regarding the above matters, please contact Joe Zabrowamy,
Manager  Licensing and  Royaltes, Ph: 08 8463 3203 or email
zabrowarny.joe@saugov.sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

e

Ty

Elinor M Alexander

Acting Director Petroleum and Geothermal

Minerals and Energy Resources

Primary Industries and Resources SA

Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources Development

Date: 26 July 2006
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